RGC BOARD MEETING 09-06-16
Meeting called to order by Russ Tabbert @ 6:30 PM
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:
Russ Tabbert, Charlie Aichele, Frieda Aichele, Ken Lyon, Paul Christianson, Neil Thomas,
Bryan Lange, Chuck Heath, Keith Erickson, Jay Conner, & Jesse Sierra

PRESIDENT’S REPORT:

Welcome and call to order.

VICE PRESIDENT'S REPORT:

John is not here tonight, but the dates are locked up with Morgan Creek with 100 minimum for two
more years starting in 2017.

SECRETARY'S REPORT:

Membership is closed for 2016 and will reopen for 2017 on October 1. Follow up with NCGA for
2017 to make sure no increases before the membership form and on line links are set up for the 2017
membership year.

TREASURER'S REPORT:

General fund is in good shape & Christmas party raffle continues to do well so far this year.

TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR'S REPORT:

Neil is looking for suggestions for the second course next year to pair with Poppy Hills.

TOURNAMENT BOOKKEEPER'S REPORT:

Charlie gave a report on bank balances and future expenditures.

HANDICAPPER'S REPORT:

Tournament handicaps for the Day on the Oaks are done.

WEB MASTER'S REPORT:

Everything is up to date.

RULES CHAIRMAN'S REPORT:

No report.



CORRESPONDENCE:

None.

OLD BUSINESS:

None

NEW BUSINESS:

None

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 7:06 PM



